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616 Reading Road
Mason, Ohio 45040

Parish Office Hours
Monday - Friday: 
8:30am - 4:30pm 
(Closed daily from Noon-1:00pm)

Phone: 513-398-3821
Parish Office: ext. 3100
School Office: ext. 3108
After Hours Emergency: ext. 3200
Fax: 513-398-2254

Bulletin Deadline
The deadline for all articles for 
the Sunday bulletin is Friday 
afternoon, (9) days before the 
article appears in the bulletin.  
Please send items, along with 
the dates they should run, to 
bulletin@stsusanna.org for 
submission.

REFLECTING WITH THE PAROCHIAL VICAR

JANUARY 13, 2019
THE BAPTISM OF THE LORD

PLUNGED INTO RIGHTEOUSNESS
Every winter, my good friend Fr. Ethan Moore does 
something that I think is crazy: a polar bear plunge.  
On New Year’s Day, people in different places strip 
down and jump into icy lakes.  Fr. Ethan enters into 
this tradition in Fort Loramie, Ohio.  After celebrating 
a Mass of Consecration, he takes a plunge for our 
Blessed Mother.  Though I think it’s crazy, this plunge 
is also deeply meaningful.  How much more is this 
true of the Baptism of the Lord!

Celebrating the Baptism of Jesus marks the end of the Christmas season and the 
beginning of Ordinary Time in our liturgical year.  In Luke’s gospel, it also marks 
the end of the “hidden life” of Jesus at Nazareth.  Exiting the manger, we pass with 
the Jesus through the waters of the Jordan, where He is even more clearly revealed 
as the Christ, anointed with the Holy Spirit.  Emerging from these waters, purified 
with the power of God, we must eventually follow Our Lord into the desert - that 
spiritual wilderness wherein we wrestle against temptation and death.

Yet for now, let us rest along the banks of the Jordan and meditate on this Baptism.  
What just happened here?  What does it mean?  What difference does it make for 
me?  

The second reading from the Letter of St. Paul to Titus tells us the answer:  “When 
the kindness and generous love of God our Savior appeared, not because of any 
righteous deeds we had done but because of His mercy, He saved us through the 
bath of rebirth and renewal by the Holy Spirit, whom He richly poured out on us 
through Jesus Christ our savior, so that we might be justified by His grace and 
become heirs in hope of eternal life.”

Descending into the Jordan, Jesus Christ - Son of God and Son of Mary - instituted 
the Sacrament which makes possible our renewed relationship with God the Father.  
The biblical word for this relationship is righteousness.  With this righteousness - 
right relationship of the believer with God - flourishes justice.  Not justice in the 
commonly-conceived sense of punishment or retribution, but rather restorative 
justice, the return to the original harmony and order of things.

Baptism plunges us into righteousness.  Baptism is the end of our hidden lives.  We 
are to no longer hide in the shadow of sin and the dark valley of death, but rise 
up to proclaim salvation through the Son.  We are to be bearers of the light of the 
nations, Jesus Christ.  Emerging from the waters of baptism, we put on the mind 
of Christ.  We follow His shining example and are enlightened by His teachings, 
handed by the Church through the apostles and their successors down to our own 
day.

When this Mass - and each Mass - is ended, as we exit the church and wet our 
fingertips with holy water, may we be reminded of our Baptism, refreshed in our 
resolve to bring the light of Christ to the world, and rededicated to our share in 
Jesus’ own mission of restoration, justice and peace.
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MASS INTENTIONS & WEEKEND PRESIDERS

Monday, January 14
6:00pm	 Dr. James E. Weaver

Tuesday, January 15
8:15am	 Alonso Ortiz

Wednesday, January 16
8:15am	 Intention of the Parishioners

Thursday, January 17
8:15am	 Intention of the Parishioners
2:30pm 	 (Mason Christian Village)	
	 Intention of the Parishioners

Friday, January 18
8:15am	 Intention of the Parishioners

Saturday, January 19
8:15am	 Intention of the Parishioners
5:00pm	 (Fr. Farrell)	 Roger Fischer

Sunday, January 20
7:30am	 (Fr. Farrell)	 Kathleen Stafford
9:00am 	 (Fr. Farrell)	 Mark Mosteller
11:15am 	 (Fr. Roush)	 Eileen Spencer
6:00pm 	 (Fr. Roush)	 Intention of the Parishioners

WEEKEND MASS TIMES
Saturday at 5:00pm
Sunday at 7:30am, 9:00am, 11:15am, 6:00pm

Spanish Mass: 4:00pm the 2nd & 4th Sundays of the month  

DAILY MASS TIMES
Monday at 6:00pm
Tuesday through Saturday at 8:15am

HOLY DAY MASSES
8:15am, 12:00pm (Noon) & 7:00pm
(Unless otherwise noted.)

RECONCILIATION
Monday at 6:45pm and Saturday at 9:00am

EUCHARISTIC EXPOSITION
Monday, 6:45 - 9:00pm

FIRST FRIDAY
After 8:15am Mass Friday to beginning
of 8:15am Mass Saturday

ROSARY/DEVOTIONS
Tuesday through Saturday at 7:30am

Nursery Available
The nursery is available for 9:00 and 
11:15am Masses.  It is located in the 
Undercroft.  Call ext. 3126 or email 
nursery@stsusanna.org for details.

Spanish Mass
A Mass in Spanish will be held at 
4:00pm on the 2nd & 4th Sundays of 
every month.  For details, contact 
Karla Eysoldt, (513) 448-8994 or 
keysoldt@catholiccincinnati.org.

Misa en español es el segundo y cuarto 
domingo del mes a las 4:00pm.

PRAY FOR 
THOSE SERVING 
OVERSEAS! 
Alex Back
Jake Denman
Craig Doty
Joseph Patrick Fusco
Justin Schuh
Christian Sorfnsen
James Wernke
Brandon Wesley
Michael Zeller

PRAYERS FOR
THOSE  IN NEED 
Erlinda Amoroso-Lingan
Cyndy Brady
Jack Brady
BettyLu Bryan
Jeffery Burbridge
Deborah Burkardt
Jody Charlton
Jim Davis
Dolores DiAngelo
Tony Dierkers
Lucy D’Souza
James Edmonds
John Feldman
Joann Fath
Edna Gilb
Peggy Gospodarek
Scott Greisl
Norma Grone
Deanna Hamm
Joe Koenig
Janice Koncius
Frank Lahrman
Stephen Lutes
David Magella
Susan Marsh
Matt Martin
Lucas McCrea
Jeanne Mullett
Chidinma Nwankpa
Jeanie Pence
Barbie Quinto
Joel Rivera
Doreen Schowalter
Wayne Schowalter
Marie Seuberling
Millie Smeltzer
Connie Sparkowski
Marilyn Stark
Paul St. Clair
Kelly Stevens
Julia Theil
Scott Trapp
Beverly Ward
Jenny Weibel
Robert Wiggins
Jennifer Williamson
Ken Wood

Prayer Requests
If you have people to be prayed for and 
would like to have them in the bulletin, 
please email bulletin@stsusanna.org and 
we will begin publishing them weekly.

Parish Library
Media can be checked out at any time.  
Stop by the Parish Office for help.

Children’s Liturgy of the Word
For children in grades K-2, September 
through May, 9:00 and 11:15am 
Masses. 

IN LOVING MEMORY...

Elva Even
Mother of Monica McCoy
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Marriage Preparation
Please contact the Parish Office no later 
than six months prior to the date of 
intended marriage.

Baptism Preparation
All parents desiring Baptism for their 
children should go to the website and fill 
out the registration forms on the website 
at www.stsusanna.org/baptism.  

If it is your first child, please feel free 
to attend the baptismal class at your 
earliest convenience.  Couples may 
attend before the birth of their child, but 
registration must be complete.

Our Catholic Faith
Are you interested in learning more 
about our beautiful Catholic Faith and 
perhaps becoming Catholic?  Are you 
an Adult Catholic seeking Confirmation?
Then please contact Susan Hack,
ext. 3169 or hacks@stsusanna.org.

ALTAR 
FLOWER 
DEDICATION

You can dedicate 
the placing of 
flowers at the altar 
in memory of a loved one or to honor 
a special occasion.  The amount is 
$50 to defray the cost of the flowers.  

To reserve a date, please contact the 
Parish Office, 398-3821, ext. 3100.

Go to stsusanna.formed.org to 
create your FREE personal login.

TM

Parish Membership
We joyfully welcome new members of 
our parish community.  Please register 
by calling the Parish Office (513-398-
3821), or online (www.stsusanna.org).

WORSHIP

STEWARDSHIP

Year to Date 
ACTUAL

Year to Date 
BUDGET

Over / (Under) 
Budget

$1,170,000 $1,204,277 $34,277

December 30, 2018

ACTUAL
December 30, 2018

BUDGET
Over / (Under) 

Budget

$44,625 $35,088 ($9,537)

Year to Date 
ACTUAL

Year to Date 
BUDGET

Over / (Under) 
Budget

$1,224,000 $1,261,682 $37,682

January 6, 2019

ACTUAL
January 6, 2019

BUDGET
Over / (Under) 

Budget

$54,000 $57,405 $3,405.18

EXPLORING MIGRATION: A FAITH JOURNEY

Thursdays, 9:00-11:30am, in the St. Julie Billiart Room
January 31st - March 21st; Cost: $20.00

St. Susanna’s Our Global Family Ministry is pleased to sponsor this JustFaith Ministries 
program, exploring the 21st-century reality of migration on a global level. This small-group 
program will use reading, prayer, video, dialogue, and active listening to formulate a  
personal response inspired by our Catholic beliefs.  If you are interested in being a part of 
this small-group study, register online at www.stsusanna.org/ourglobalfamily or 
contact Cabrina Attal at cabrina318@gmail.com.

9 DAYS FOR LIFE: JANUARY 14-22, 2019

Join thousands of Catholics nationwide in the 
annual pro-life novena, 9 Days for Life, Monday, 
January 14th – Tuesday, January 22nd. Pray for 
the respect of all human life with daily intentions, 
brief reflections, and more. Download a free 
mobile app, or sign up to receive the novena 
through daily emails or text message. (A printable 
version is also available online.) Sign up at www.9daysforlife.com! 

ST. SUSANNA 6TH ANNUAL 
SUPER BOWL SATURDAY MEN’S CONFERENCE

FEBRUARY 2ND, 2019 , 8:30AM-12PM
IN THE ST. SUSANNA MEYER CENTER

FEATURING SPEAKER: BRIAN BARREN -
PRESIDENT, CLEVELAND INDIANS

REGISTER ONLINE: WWW.STSUSANNA.ORG/SUPERBOWLSATURDAY

CHOOSING TO 
LEAD WITH LOVE
CHOOSING TO 
LEAD WITH LOVE
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DISCIPLES IN ACTION

TRIVIA NIGHT - JANUARY 19TH!
Saturday, January 19th at 7:00pm 
in the St. Susanna Meyer Center.  

Feeling the post-holiday blues?  Come out for 
an evening of fun and fellowship.  See just how 
much trivial knowledge we keep stored away 
for a night just like this.  Sign up as an individual, a couple, or a 
couple of couples.  We will form teams of eight to compete to be 
the St. Susanna Trivia Champions!  (If you want to sign up a full 
table of eight, that is okay too.)

We will provide soft drinks, pretzels, and popcorn.  Bring your 
favorite appetizer to share with your table.  Must be 21 to enter 
and play.  $25 per person to enter.  All funds raised will help 
support St. Susanna programs.  To enter, or for more information, 
contact Tim Killion at tkillion56@yahoo.com.  Members of the 
Trivia Committee will be available to answer questions after all 
Masses this weekend.

CFP SUBSTITUTE TEACHERS NEEDED

St. Susanna CFP (Christian Formation Program 
for 1st-8th grade) is in need of substitutes to help 
cover times when catechists are out for illness 
or other reasons.  If you are passionate about 
forming disciples of Christ and are interested/
available to serve in this ministry, we would 
appreciate adding you to our sub list. 

Availability is needed for any of our session times: Sunday 10:30-
11:45am, Sunday 4:30-5:45pm, and Monday 6:00-7:15pm. 
Please contact Joe Schleicher at schleicherj@stsuanna.org for 
more details.

NURSERY HELP NEEDED!!

The youngest members of our parish are 
in need of your service. The nursery is 
seeking individuals with experience and 
interest in caring for multiple children 
birth to 4 years old.  The position requires a commitment on 
Sunday mornings twice a month with flexible scheduling and some 
compensation. Volunteers are also wanted!  If interested, please 
contact Shannon Benvenuti by phone at 513-398-3821, ext. 
3121 or via email at benvenutis@stsusanna.org.

YOUNG AT HEART JANUARY LUNCHEON

Come and celebrate the New Year at 
our next Young at Hearts luncheon on 
Wednesday, January 16th at 12:00pm in 
the St. Susanna room.  Our activity for 
January is our book and puzzle exchange. 

Bring one (or more) in; take an equal number home.  We will also 
be collecting canned goods for the Schuh Center.  For questions, 
call Gretchen Osner (398-4820).

MARK YOUR CALENDARS… IT’S ALMOST TIME TO REGISTER FOR THE 2019-20 SCHOOL YEAR! 

Registration for St. Susanna Preschool will begin on Monday, January 14th for our current families and 
Monday, January 28th for all those wonderful families in the community!  

We will also have an Open House on Thursday, January 31st from 6:30-7:30pm so be sure to stop in to 
see what being a student at St. Susanna Preschool is all about! This is a wonderful opportunity to talk 
with our knowledgeable, experienced, creative, and all-around exceptional early childhood educators 
and check out their classrooms as well!

We offer 2s through Pre-K Class Sessions. A registration fee of $150 per child ($200 per family) will secure your little one’s spot for next 
school year. Classes fill up quickly, so please enroll early to ensure your class preference this fall! We look forward to seeing you there! If 
you have any questions, please contact Joette Ewing at 513-398-3821, ext. 3131 or ewingj@stsusanna.org.

CHILDREN’S FAITH FORMATION

FROM THE ST. GEORGE FOOD PANTRY

Thank you so very 
much for all the 
Christmas presents 
you gave to the 
people who come 
the  St. George 
Food Pantry for 
assistance. Our patrons so appreciated each gift, especially those 
who have very few (if any)  other people to care for them.  One 
woman said that she had never seen such a beautifully wrapped 
gift:  “it’s almost too pretty to open,” she said.  Your generosity 
is greatly appreciated.  May you enjoy a New Year filled with 
peace and joy.  

RIDE NEEDED TO/FROM MASS

Shirley Stevens is looking for transportation to and from Sunday 
Mass.  She resides in West Chester, and would like to regularly 
attend the 9:00am Sunday Mass. If you are available to assist 
Shirley with this community outreach opportunity, please contact 
her at 513-851-1575.  Thank you.
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CFP: Grades 1-8 (2018-2019)
Faith Formation for elementary students 
with classes available Sunday 10:30-
11:45am, Sunday 4:30-5:45pm, and 
Monday 6:00-7:15pm.  For more 
information, contact Joe Schleicher, ext. 
3149, or schleicherj@stsusanna.org.

Early Childhood 2018-2019
Faith Formation for 3, 4, pre-K 5-year-
olds and kindergartners meets on 
Sunday mornings at 9:00am. For more 
information, contact Rebecca Sackrider, 
ext. 3126, sackriderr@stsusanna.org.

Preschool
Weekday Preschool is available for ages 
2-5 in the Undercroft of church. For more 
information, contact Joette Ewing, ext. 
3131 or ewingj@stsusanna.org.

Saint Susanna School
The parish school provides a Catholic 
education for Grades K-8. 
For more information, contact the
School Office, ext. 3108.

Faith Alive
Grades 6-8 (2018-2019)
Sundays at 4:00pm to 5:45pm
in the St. John Bosco Youth Room. 
For more information, contact 
Gabbi Montavon, ext. 3195 or 
montavang@stsusanna.org.

To get Faith Alive text updates, you can 
join by texting 517-910-6127 and text 
the message @stsue.

LIFE
Grades 9-12 (2018-2019)
Sundays at 7:00pm in the St. John Bosco 
Youth Room. For more information, 
contact Gabbi Montavon, ext. 3195 or 
montavang@stsusanna.org.

To get LIFE text updates, you can join by 
texting to the number 81010 and text 
the message @stsuelife.

CHILDREN’S FAITH FORMATION

FAITH ALIVE (GRADES 6-8)

•	 January 13th, 4:00-5:45pm - Service Project:  Spread God’s love as we 
serve one another. “We love, because He first loved us.”1 John 4:19 

•	 January 20th: No Faith Alive! In respect of our high schoolers attending the March for 
Life, there will be NO FAITH ALIVE!

•	 January 27th, 4:00-5:45pm - Peace Be With You: God is always with us! Don’t be afraid 
to share your faith with others.

LIFE (GRADES 9-12)

•	 January 13th, 7:00-9:00pm - SIGN me up!: Next week is the March for Life! 
Join us at LIFE as we make signs for our friends to hold as they are marching. 
Let our voices be heard!

•	 January 20th - No LIFE!: Because we have students attending the March for 
Life, there will be NO LIFE this Sunday!

•	 January 27th, 7:00-9:00pm - Human Dignity: As Catholics, where do we stand on pro-life 
issues? How do our actions prove it?

TUITION ASSISTANCE GRANTS

The Catholic Education Foundation for the Archdiocese of Cincinnati is currently accepting 
applications for 2019-2020 elementary school tuition assistance grants. All grants are 
needs-based and can be used at any Catholic elementary school within the Archdiocese of 
Cincinnati. Awards range from $250 to $1,000 per student.

•	How to apply: www.catholicbestchoice.org
•	Deadline: January 31, 2019
•	Amount: Up to $1,000 per child

The Catholic Education Foundation tuition aid program began in 2017-18, funded by the 
One Faith, One Hope, One Love Capital Campaign. Due to the generosity of your parish, 
the Catholic Education Foundation will again be able to offer over $2,000,000 in financial 
aid! For more details and to apply, visit: www.catholicbestchoice.org.
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ESTE MES EN PARROQUIA ST. SUSANNA • ENERO 2019

El programa de ABLE ofrece clases de Inglés. 
Para más información comuniquese al (513) 
695-2987. Clases en Lebanon en las tardes.

SU CASA SE HA MUDADO 

La nueva dirección es: Mid Pointe Tower 
7162 Reading Rd, Cincinnati, Ohio 45237. 
Tel 513-761-1588. 
Para Servicios Legales de Inmigración: (513) 672-3746

MISA EN ESPAÑOL
Segundo y cuarto Domingo del Mes 4:00pm

ORACIÓN TAIZE Y CORONILLA DE LA MISERICORDIA
Tercer Jueves del mes a las 6:30pm

NECESITAMOS SU AYUDA!!
Con dos Misas al mes en Español, necesitamos ayuda. Ministros de 
Eucaristía, Ujieres, Lectores, Monaguillos. Se provee entrenamiento.  
Para el Coro contactar a: Nicolas Ortiz smtjedi@yahoo.com

NOTICIAS

•	 Grupo de Oración para adultos en Español todos los Martes a las 
7:30pm en el cuarto de St. Jerónimo abajo de la Iglesia.

•	 No se les olvide registrarse a la parroquia! Cualquier programa 
que quieran participar, cartas de la Iglesia, hacer algún 
sacramento, tienen que estar registrados.

•	 Para más información o si tiene alguna pregunta por favor 
comuniquese con la Iglesia. El número de teléfono en 
Español de St. Susanna es: (513) 398-3821 Ext. 3202 por 
favor deje mensaje.

¿CONOCE A ALGUIEN A QUIEN EL ALCOHOL Y LAS 
DROGAS REPRESENTAN PROBLEMAS EN SU VIDA? 

GRUPO AMOR Y SERVICIO tiene sesiones: 
Todos los dias de 8-10PM.  
Para más información por favor llame a: (513) 551-3103, 
(513) 390-3825.  Trabajamos con las debilidades humanas, 
alcoholism, drogadicción, neurosis,depresión y pensamientos 
obsesivos compulsivos. 

GRUPO DE APOYO PARA SOBREVIVIENTES 
DE VIOLENCIA DOMÉSTICA.

Todos los Martes de 5:30-7pm.  Llame al (513) 381-5610 para mas 
información y lugares.  Hay cuidado de niños.

Asegúrese de consultar el Bulletin cerca de los 
elevadores para oportunidades de ayudar y servir a 

nuestra comunidad.

SE NECESITA AYUDA EN LA GUARDERIA

Los miembros más pequeños de nuestra 
parroquia necesitan de su servicio. La 
guardería está buscando personas con 
experiencia e interés para cuidar muchos 
niños de entre las edades de recién 
nacidos a 4 años. La posición requiere un 
compromiso los domingos por la mañana de 8:30am-12:30pm dos 
veces al mes con horario flexible, se les dará una compensación - os 
voluntarios también querían. Si estas interesado por favor comunícate 
con Shannon Benvenuti al teléfono (513) 398-3821 ext. 3121 o vía 
email benvenutis@stsusanna.org.

“PORQUE TUVE HAMBRE, Y ME DISTE DE COMER…” MATTHEW 25:35
St. Susanna ha unido fuerzas con Caridad Católica: Ministerio de Comida 

para Todos. El Ministerio de Comida para Todos está asociado con 
agencias de servicio social e iglesias en áreas rurales en los condados del 

este de la Arquidiócesis de Cincinnati para combatir el hambre.  

Se necesitan voluntarios de las 9:00am a la 1:30pm en la 
Iglesia Católica St. Mary, en Bethel, el segundo Viernes del mes. 

La primera oportunidad para ayudar la estamos
planeando para el Viernes 11 de Enero. Transporte compartido 

será organizado para los voluntarios de St. Susanna.
 

Para más información y para registrarse por favor visite:

www.stsusanna.org/foodforall

¡SE 
 NE

CES
ITA

N  V
OLU

NTA
RIO

S!
VIVIENDO LA NAVIDAD EN EL AÑO NUEVO

¿Cómo vivimos el mensaje de Navidad en el Año Nuevo, en lugar 
de empaquetarlo con los ornamentos? Cada año, el Octavo Día 
de Navidad cae el primer día del Año Nuevo, en el que también 
celebramos la Solemnidad de la Santísima Virgen María, la Madre 
de Dios.

Su corazón abierto y su valiente “sí” a Dios nos muestran cómo vivir 
todo el año, con corazones abiertos al Señor, siguiéndolo a donde 
Él nos lleve. Estamos llamados a depositar nuestra confianza en Él, a 
entrar compasivamente en el sufrimiento de los demás y a amarnos 
unos a otros como Cristo nos ama. Al igual que Nuestra Santísima 
Madre dio la bienvenida a Jesús, estamos llamados a atesorar 
y proteger el don de la vida humana, en cada etapa y en cada 
circunstancia.

Una forma de vivir el mensaje de Navidad y seguir el ejemplo de 
Nuestra Señora es uniéndonos a 9 Días por la Vida, una novena por 
el respeto a toda vida humana. Únete en oración a miles de católicos 
en todo el país desde el lunes 14 de enero hasta el martes 22 de 
enero. ¡Suscríbete hoy en www.9daysforlife.com!
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January 13, 2019
The Baptism of the Lord (C)
Is 42:1–4, 6–7 or Is 40:1–5, 9–11
Acts 10:34–38 or Ti 2:11–14; 3:4–7
Lk 3:15–16, 21–22

Renewal by the Holy Spirit

We have all received baptism, but why don’t 
the amazing fruits and graces received then 

always show themselves powerfully in our lives?
Titus tells us what has already happened for us in 

baptism. We were saved “through the bath of rebirth 
and renewal by the holy Spirit” (3:5). Yet this renewal 
accomplished by the Spirit needs to be fully embraced 
by us for it to reach its potential. We know we have 
been renewed, but how do we keep renewing? This 
happens by prayerful contact with the Holy Spirit.

In Titus, Spirit is capitalized because it’s the Spirit of 
God. Renewal by the Holy Spirit is a renewal in which 
God, not man, is the principal protagonist. “Behold, I” 
(not you) “make all things new” (Revelation 21:5).

We often think that to be renewed and grow, we 
have to do something. God tells us it is something he 
does. “I, the Lord, make you holy” (Leviticus 20:8). 
We have to give him back the power he already has. Or 
better yet, we need to recognize God’s power and let 
him use it in us.

A revolution needs to happen in our minds and 
hearts where we recognize that without the Holy Spirit 
we can do nothing. So ask the Holy Spirit to come upon 
you in a real baptism of fire. Then all those baptismal 
gifts will spark into a flame and help you set the world 
ablaze with his love!

—Fr. Mark Haydu, LC

[John said,] “I am baptizing you with water,  
but…he will baptize you with the holy Spirit and fire.”

Luke 3:16

Piece: Baptism of Jesus, 1956
Artist: Publio Morbiducci 
Location: Vatican Museums
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For Reflection
When was the last time I prayed to the Holy Spirit? 
He is a real divine person; talk to him.

Am I courageous enough to ask the Holy Spirit to 
come down and touch my soul with his fire?



9

Worship Team
Fr. Robert Farrell (Pastor): ext. 3101, farrellr@stsusanna.org
Fr. Eric Roush (Parochial Vicar): ext. 3106, roushe@stsusanna.org
Luke Mayernik (Director of Music & Liturgy): ext. 3105, mayernikl@stsusanna.org
Lou Wong (Deacon): ext. 3137, wongl@stsusanna.org

Children’s Ministry Team
Joe Schleicher (CFP): ext. 3149, schleicherj@stsusanna.org
Lauren Zinnecker (CFP): ext. 3400, zinneckerl@stsusanna.org
Joette Ewing (Preschool): ext. 3131, ewingj@stsusanna.org
Rebecca Sackrider (Early Childhood, VBS): ext. 3126, sackriderr@stsusanna.org
Beverly Donahue (Admin. Assistant): ext. 3111, donahueb@stsusanna.org

Administrative Team
Shannon Benvenuti (Business Manager): ext. 3121, benvenutis@stsusanna.org
Teresa Johns (Communications Director): ext. 3104, johnst@stsusanna.org
Rusty Mentrup (Facilities): 513-882-2551, mentrupr@stsusanna.org
Cathy Meyer (Facilities Scheduling/Safe Environment): ext. 3113, meyerc@stsusanna.org
Jodi Tucker (Bookkeeper): ext. 3103, tuckerj@stsusanna.org

Adult Ministry Team - RCIA and Faith Opportunities
Susan Hack (Director): ext. 3169, hacks@stsusanna.org
Chloé Fasano: ext. 3110, fasanoc@stsusanna.org
Virginia Rodriguez (Admin. Assistant): ext. 3107, rodriguezv@stsusanna.org

Youth Ministry (High School and Jr. High)
Gabbi Montavon: ext. 3195, montavong@stsusanna.org

Missions Team
Mary Jo Burns (Peace & Justice): ext. 3120, burnsmj@stsusanna.org
Karla Eysoldt (Hispanic Ministry): 448-8994, keysoldt@catholiccincinnati.org

School Team
Daniel Albrinck (Principal): ext. 3109, albrinckd@stsusanna.org
Kevin Mays (Assistant Principal): ext. 3116, maysk@stsusanna.org
Kristen Tell (School Religion Coordinator): ext. 3135, tellk@stsusanna.org

PARISH STAFF     (Contact: 398-3821 • Parish, ext. 3100 • School, ext. 3108)

12/30
12/31
1/1
1/2
1/3
1/4
1/5

$100
$40
$40
$40
$40
$40
$40

Gary Tollner
Chris Hill 
Linh Pham 
Amy Pitzer
Ethan Imm
Lyndi Hart
Mark Sivik

PTO 365 DAY RAFFLE WINNERS
Boosters: Mark Cravens, 770-4278
CareGiver Support: Sharon Kipfer, 509-3278 
Computer Donation Line: 668-7483
Festival: Brenda Stier, lstier@cinci.rr.com
Finance Commission: Shannon Benvenuti, 398-3821
Fish Fry: Scott Kososki, 461-9098
Knights of Columbus: George Denman, 939-9022
Men’s Prayer Group: Bill Bross, 518-9594

Moms Group: Sheila LaMaster, 260-241-2687
NFP: Tom & Colleen O’Rourke, 398-3116
Prayer Network: Kathy Mussman, 777-5981
PTO: Ann Roda, stsusannapto@gmail.com
Risen Life: Roberta Brunck, 777-1476
School Commission: Kathy Maritato, 
                               kathymlong@gmail.com
Schuh Center: Teresa Bolte, 779-8965
St. Vincent de Paul: Mary Jo Burns, 398-3821
Women’s Assoc.: Mary Ann Mushaben, 504-7181
Young at Heart: Dottie Linton, 754-0114

St. Susanna Parish Organizations


